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The 2005 Bayliner Cierra, that had been recently reported stolen from a marina in the English Bay 

area, has been recovered in the Ladner area. The VPD Marine Unit received a call February 7 th from 

alert marina staff that recognized the Bayliner, that was featured on a Stolen Boats Canada bulletin on 

the VPD Marine Unit Twitter Page, as recently arriving in the area.  
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